
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (CONON BRIDGE) (20MPH SPEED LIMIT) 
ORDER 2021 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council proposes to make an 
Order in terms of Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 entitled 
as above.  
 
If the Order comes into force, it will introduce a 20mph speed limit on the 
following roads in Conon Bridge over their entire length, unless otherwise 
stated below: 
 
B9163- Conon Bridge – Alcaig – Shoreton – Balblair - Cromarty Road 
commencing at its junction with the Windhill – Ardullie Road(A862) and 
extending in a generally north east direction to a point 949 metres or thereby 
north east of its junction with the U3029 Wyvis Crescent; School Road (before 
it becomes B9163), commencing at its junction with A862 (Windhill – Ardullie 
Road) and extending in a generally south westerly direction for a distance of 
84 metres or thereby to its termination;  Old Leanaig Road, commencing at its 
junction with the B9163 Roundabout Conon Bridge and extending in a 
generally easterly direction to a point 65 metres or thereby east of its junction 
with the B9163 Roundabout Conon Bridge; Bridge View, Sku Dal Street; 
Barley Row; Cherry Drive; Thistle Road; Willow Court;  Broom Court; Rowan 
Gardens; Braes of Conon; Cononbrae Close; Beinn View and Quarry Croft.  
 
A copy of the draft Order, plan, statement of reasons and The Highland 
Regional Council (Conon Bridge)and (Maryburgh) (30MPH Speed Limit) 
Order 1997 which will be partially revoked if the proposed order is made may 
be found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and selecting “Road 
Safety Consultations” or copy documents may be requested by emailing 
road.safety@highland.gov.uk, calling 01349 886601 or writing to the Road 
Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 
 
All objections to the proposal must be made in writing and must specify the 
grounds of objection and should be delivered, or posted to reach the 
undernoted, not later than the 25th October 2021 to the following: 
 
Road Safety Team, Highland Council road.safety@highland.gov.uk or Road 
Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 
 
 
Date 24th September 2021 
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